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Rattling Sabres 
by 

Glen E. Zook 
 

 I keep trying to get the publishing of The Texas 
Union Herald back on track, being by, at the latest, the first 
week of the month.  Unfortunately, things just keep 
happening that throw a monkey wrench into the situation! 
 Unfortunately, as we grow older, things like deaths 
and funerals happen more and more.  My wife is the ñbabyò 
of her family, being 11-years younger than her eldest sister.  
Also, her father died when she was just 9-years old and her 
mother never remarried.  Her eldest sister got married 
shortly after their fatherôs death and, after the sister started 
having children, my wife spent a lot of time babysitting and 
traveling with her sister and her husband.  The husband 
then became an almost 2

nd
 father to her.  In fact, it was he 

who walked her down the aisle when we were married just 
over 53-years ago. 
 Unfortunately, he died a couple of weeks ago in the 
Atlanta, Georgia, area.  He was just a couple of weeks short 
of his 91

st
 birthday!  That was the main thing that delayed 

this issue of the newsletter.  However, things are now 
starting to get back on track. 
 I got an E-Mail from Brother Jeffry Burden about the 
reforming of the Army of the Tennessee organization asking 
if any Camp #18 members were interested in joining.  
However, he really did not have much information on the 
organization and forwarded my return E-Mail to the person 
who is really in charge of that organization.  Unfortunately, I 
have received nothing further on the organization so such 
will have to wait until that information is on hand at a later 
date. 
 The 2018 Department of Texas encampment will be 
held in Waco, at the Texas Rangers Museum, on the 23

rd
 of 

June.  If you are planning on attending, immediately get that 
fact known to Brother Don Gates so that he can have your 
official credentials available at the meeting.  Otherwise, you 
will not be able to vote, etc. 
 There are a number of photographs taken at the 
2018 Memorial Day celebration at Pecan Grove Cemetery 
in McKinney in this issue.  Of course, I am always in need of 
photographs of anything having to do with the SUVCW or 
with anything having to do with the Civil War and the period 
just before, and just after, that conflict.  If anyone is going to 
visit museums, battlefields, National Military Parks, and so 
forth while on vacation this summer, please take plenty of 
photographs and then get those photographs to me so that I 
can include them in this newsletter! 
 I am cutting the column short this month to exhibit a 
large quantity of the Memorial Day photographs! 
 

 

2018 Memorial Day Photographs 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

  



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

  


